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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

WASHINGTON, DC  20410-8000
ASSISTANT SECRETARY FOR HOUSING-

FEDERAL HOUSING COMMISSIONER







July 22, 2004

MORTGAGEE LETTER 2004-27

TO:

ALL APPROVED MORTGAGEES



ALL HUD-APPROVED HOUSING COUNSELING AGENCIES

SUBJECT:
Home Equity Conversion Mortgage (HECM) Program –



Delayed Effective Date for Mortgagee Letter 2004-25 Instructions

In Mortgagee Letter 2004-25, the Department of Housing and Urban Development 

through the Federal Housing Administration (FHA) issued guidance to mortgagees and 

housing counseling agencies to comply with FHA requirements for the HECM program.  

The effective date for compliance with those requirements was July 23, 2004.  Compliance 

with the requirements outlined in Mortgagee Letter 2004-25 is now August 23, 2004.  

If you have questions about this Mortgagee Letter, please contact your local 

Homeownership Center in Atlanta (1-888-696-4687), Denver (1-800-543-9378), Philadelphia

(1-800-440-8647) or Santa Ana (1-888-827-5605).

Sincerely,

John C. Weicher

Assistant Secretary for Housing-

  





    Federal Housing Commissioner
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